POOL NOTICE

Dear Residents,

The pool will open on May 27, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. Please be advised there are new restrictions
for the 2020 Season:

Due to COVID-19 the pool will be limited to 10 people inside the fence at any time. A
distance of 6 feet must be kept at all times. Please be respectful of other residents and limit
your time to two hours spans if others are waiting. Failure to follow these guidelines outlined
by the Centers for Disease Control will result in closure of the pool for all.

IN ADDITION:

You will have to bring your own chairs or towels to sit on as the pool furniture will remain
in storage.

RESTROOMS - WILL NOT be cleaned daily. USE is at your own risk. Use sanitizers!

Sanitizing wipes WILL NOT be provided. It is strongly recommended you bring your own
wipes and hand sanitizer when you visit the pool.

All residents are expected to practice good hygiene.
Masks are not required, but highly recommended.
Please stay home if you are sick.

Pool Rules for 2020 are attached for your reference.

LANDLORDS, you are responsible for sharing this communication and the rules with your
tenants.

Thank you for your cooperation in making this pool season a happy and safe one for all!



